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St Mary’s Primary School

70 Colebrooke Road,

Fivemiletown,

Co. Tyrone.

BT75 0SA

Phone:    028 895 21315
Fax:         028 895 21315
E-mail:    sgallagher125@c2kni.net

Newsletter – Friday 22nd September 2017
Monday-   Credit Union

                P.5 - 7 Library
                Educational Waterbus Visit 

Tuesday-   P.1 - 4: PE

                Irish Tuition P.1 - 4 & P.5 - 7

Wednesday-   P.1 - 4 Library

                      Swimming P.5 – 7

Thursday   P.5 – 7 with GAA Coach
Friday    P.1 -4 Library

              P.1- 4 PE with coach

Northern Ireland Waterbus 

We are looking forward to the arrival of the Education Waterbus on Monday morning. This is a ‘Northern Ireland Water’ education initiative, which teaches the children all about where water comes from, how it is cleaned and how much water is used in Northern Ireland. 
Irish Tuition
Irish tuition is continuing on Tuesday for our P. 5 – 7 and we are delighted to be able to extend this tuition to our P.1. – 4 children.
Red and Green Day
We had a great day on Thursday celebrating this day which brought out a healthy rivalry among the children who hail from Tyrone and Fermanagh. A big thankyou to Meabh and Shannon who brought in the Fermanagh and Tyrone flags and to Cara for the photograph of the Fermanagh team. We wish both teams the best of luck on Sunday.
Primary 1
Primary 1 have been busy smiling at the cameras of the local newspapers this week, so keep a look out for their photos over the next few weeks.

All of the Primary 1 have enjoyed staying on for their lunch/dinner this week and they will continue to stay until 1.00pm next week.
Please remember to send dinner money to school each Monday morning with the child’s name and the appropriate days marked clearly on the envelope.
Healthy Snacks
We provide a healthy snack for the children each day. This costs £7 and will cover the cost of snack up to Halloween. If you do not want your child to receive a snack please send a healthy snack – fruit, vegetables or bread/crackers.
School Closure
Just to remind parents that the school will be closed for children on Monday 2nd October to facilitate a staff development day.

Baby and Toddler
Just a reminder that our ‘Baby and Toddler’ Group will return on Friday 6th October and will run on 1st and 3rd Friday of each month.
OUR success is doing OUR best!

